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Name Louise

Address BEAGLE DRIVE, 18, BEAGLE DRIVE, ARUNDEL, BN18 ONY
Type of | Objection

Comment

Comments Sjze and Scale of the building is visually unsympathetic to the character of the rural landscape and
surrounding villages. No building of this magnitude is nearby and will be seen from all public vantage
points (including the South Downs). Why does this have to accommodate waste from neighbouring
counties, East Sussex, Hampshire and Surrey?? Why has the original permission not been
implemented? Landscape impact -The South Downs National Park is nearby. The main purpose of the
National Park is to conserve and enhance the natural beauty, wildlife and cultural heritage of the area.
This 'blot' on the landscape would impact the views to and from the National Park and surrounding
areas. The close proximity to the adjacent residential area and the impact it would have on the people
living here. Concerns over the health aspects to residents. Traffic -This would result in an increase in
traffic on an already overloaded road network. This seems to be more of a money making scheme
without any thought to the location and the residents who will have to live with this eyesore.

Received 02/08/2020 20:11:50

Attachments




